
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For release Friday 18th January 2019 
 
 
The Chief Executive Officer of Fremantle Chamber of Commerce, Olwyn 
Williams, has announced her resignation from the Chamber to pursue 
other opportunities. 
 
Olwyn has been with the Chamber for four years and has been a strong 
advocate for the business community. Ms Williams said that the with 
Chamber’s new Strategic Plan, the Greater Fremantle Action Plan, 
Fremantle’s destination marketing strategy and new “brand in 
development” all in place, it is the right time to look to new challenges. 
 
Ms Williams will leave the Fremantle Chamber of Commerce on 1 March 
2019. 
 
The Board have commenced the search for Ms Williams’ successor.  
Applications are to be made via SEEK. 
 
General Enquiries to: 
 
08 9335 2711 
 
 


